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18th March 2022 

 

Dear Families 
 
I do hope you are all well. 
 
I am delighted to share with you the Inspection report following an Ofsted Inspection of our 
Residential Care Provision.  I’m sure you’ll agree it is a very positive read. 
 
Thank you very much to families and carers who provided feedback on our questionnaire prior to or 
during the inspection. 
 
Please be assured that we will use the feedback to continually work to improve, and families who 
requested more information will be contacted by class teachers or key workers over the next 
month. 
 
It goes without saying that I, and the Leadership Team, are very proud of the achievements 
recognised within the inspection report.  The boys were exceptionally well behaved during the 
inspection period, and articulated their experiences very well indeed.   
 
Many thanks to families and carers for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes, 

 

Sue Ackroyd  
Principal 

The William Henry Smith School 


